
 

 
 

December 4, 2023 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

Clearwater Gas Systems and the Procurement Division recommend award of ITB No. 03-24, 
Surplus of Clearwater Gas System (CGS) Propane Customers and Assets, to Suburban Propane, LP 
of Clearwater, FL, the highest, most responsible bidder in accordance with the bid specifications, 
in the amount of $4,250,000.00. 
 
Once an agreement has been finalized, the recommendation to sell the propane operations in its 
entirety will be taken to Council for approval.   
 
Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to Milisa Harris, Procurement Analyst at 
Milisa.Harris@myclearwater.com or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO 
Box 4748, Clearwater, FL 33758-4748. 
 
Posted on this date by: 

Milisa Harris 
Milisa Harris 
Procurement Analyst 
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